
 

 

 

 

July 5, 2011 

 

Mr. Jayson M. Hudson 

Regulatory Branch, CESWG-PE-RE U.S. Army Corp of Engineers 

P. O. Box 1229 

Galveston, Texas 77553-1229  

 

Re: Permit Application No. SWG-2011-00511, Baryonyx Corporation, Inc. 

 

Dear Mr. Hudson: 

 

 I am writing to express my opposition to the application by Baryonyx 

Corporation for a 500 turbine wind farm in the Gulf of Mexico state waters. 

This application does not evaluate or even address the tremendous negative 

impact that this large wind farm could have on the millions of birds from 

through out the Northern Hemisphere who migrate through the project area. 

There is no doubt that threatened and endangered species will be negatively 

affected by the development of this wind farm. 

 

 Any applicant for a project with such potential for a large negative 

effect on bird populations should be required to prepare a full Environmental 

Impact Statement.  

 

 The comment period for this application should be extended from 30 to 

90 days as this project has the potential to affect species of birds that nest 

through out North America and it is important that all conservation 

organizations, government agencies and private citizens with interests in these 

species have an opportunity to comment on this project. 

 

 I ask that at least two public hearings to collect information about the 

potential impacts of this project be held on the Texas Coast as the geographic 

area impacted by this project is large. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Winnie Burkett 

919 Layfair Pl 

Friendswood, Tx 77546  

 


